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Welcome to all of you, wherever from you are participating or watching this first European Union 

South Asia Association for Regional Cooperation Summit.  

I would like to congratulate and thank our partners in this initiative: the Asian Institute for Diplomacy 

and International Affairs, with which we already have a quite a long cooperative history, for both the 

idea and organisational effort, and Doctor Siegfried Wolf, who worked on the project as a 

representative of the South Asia Democratic Forum.  

This year’s summit will consist of four panels, two more general and two more specific, dedicated to 

regional cooperation in and to the European strategy in South Asia.  

We would first like to thank Ambassador of the European Union to Nepal, Nona Deprez, and the 

Ambassador of the European Union to India and Bhutan, Ugo Astuto, for their presence. This year we 

have with us such distinguished think tanks, research centres, and universities as the Institute of 

Defence Studies and Analyses, the Vivekananda International Foundation, the Centre for Social and 

Economic Progress, the Asian Confluence, Gateway House, and the University of Delhi, all from 

India. We also have among us the Policy Research Institute from Nepal, the Pakistan Institute of 

International Affairs, the Bangladesh Institute of Development Studies, the King’s College of London, 

the University of Catania, the Finish Institute of International Affairs, the Austrian Institute for 

European and Security Policy, the Centre for International Relations and the University of Warsaw 

from Poland, the German Institute for International and Security Affairs, the German Marshall Fund 

of the United States and the Centre for European Policy Studies from Belgium. We are thankful for 

such diversified and wide-ranging cooperation! 

Regional cooperation as a programme lied at the origin of the South Asia Democratic Forum ten years 

ago. Two remarkable studies developed both in Bangladesh and Nepal demonstrated how popular the 

topic is in both these countries, which may indeed be considered as those most enthusiastic! 

https://www.aidiaasia.org/home
https://www.sadf.eu/


Since then, we developed our awareness of the challenges involved in this inter regional cooperation, 

as well as the need to build on the European experience of change through small and concrete steps. 

We are looking forward to learning as much as possible from the present summit.  

Our summit will also focus on the India-European Union strategic partnership, an endeavour we think 

is the most promising in fostering our common values of a free, democratic, and developed world. To 

this endeavour we wish the outmost success.  

Our concluding panel will address momentous issues regarding water, energy, and food which cannot 

be separated from the social and environmental comprehensive visions that our common challenges 

demand. I am deeply convinced we need reforms on these areas; however, reform can only emerge 

from a balanced and participated debate regarding our common future.  

I hope we’re witnessing but the beginning of the wide-ranging reflections demanded – and that this 

upcoming year will witness concrete proposals and ways to forward our endeavours.  

In the name of all the organisers of the present Summit we wish you a fruitful and enlightening 

participation.  

 

  


